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Massachusetts Statewide Airport Runway Remarking Program: MassDOT/Aeronautics has 
announced that they are planning to remark all runways statewide this spring. The project will 
commence as soon as the weather allows and be completed by June 30th

• Detailed information will 
be available in the coming months. 

Airport Solutions Group Prepares Master Plan Update: ASG is currently developing a draft 
scope of work for a new Airport Master Plan Update. This project will replace the Phase 2 
Land/Easement Acquisition project in FY20 13. 

2013 Airport Fee Structure: The rates effective January 2013 were discussed and voted upon 
at the November Commission meeting. After a brief discussion, the Airport Commission agreed to 
maintain the 2012. The rates are as follows: aircraft tiedown leases, $70.00/month non-electric, 
$80.00/month electric, building lease $7.25 sq.ft., property ground lease $.165 sq.ft., business 
registration fee $80.00/month, selffueler flowage fee $.25/gallon. 

Photo Identification Badges: Many ID badges expired and were renewed during the past year. 
Please check that your badge is current and active. 

Just a Reminder: All charges incurred by airport customers are due and payable upon receipt 
of monthly statements and all accounts lapsing beyond 90 days past due are subject to loss of 
House Account privileges and subject to further collection action. AU past due accounts will be 
discussed at the next commission meeting. Please pay your bill promptly! 

Taunton Municipal Airport Commission Meetings: The TMAC meets on the last Wednesday 
of every month in the Leonard F. Rose SRE building unless otherwise noted. The next scheduled 
meeting will be held on Wednesday, January 30, 2013. The meetings are open to the public and all 
are invited to attend and participate. 

We wish everyone a Happv and Prosperous New Yearl / I 


